
RES/44/49 

 

UNITED NATIONS STAFF UNION 
SYNDICAT DU PERSONNEL DE L’ORGANISATION DES NATIONS UNIES 

44
th
 STAFF COUNCIL/ 44

ème
 CONSEIL DU PERSONNEL 

 

 
Resolution/Résolution 
Resolution No.: 44/49 
Meeting No.: 143 
Date: 12 March 2015 

 

  

 

Annual contribution to the Coordinating Committee for International Staff Unions and 

Associations of the United Nations System (CCISUA) 

 

The Staff Council, 

 Noting that the United Nations Staff Union is affiliated to CCISUA at the Federation level; 

 Also noting that two officers of the United Nations Staff Union’s Executive Board are 

members of the current CCISUA Bureau; 

Taking into account that the compensation package review exercise being carried out by the 

ICSC, which is comprised of various working groups which meet in different locations and times, 

have further increased the funding challenges of CCISUA; 

Stressing the importance of the continuous support provided by CCISUA to the United 

Nations Staff Union and its members; 

The Staff Council, 

 Decides that the 2015 annual contribution to CCISUA will be in the amount of $30,000.00 

and that the amount in question will be pledged during the 30th CCISUA General Assembly, which 

will take place in Bangkok from 29 June to 4 July 2015.  

Further decides that the pledged amount is to be paid to CCISUA upon receipt of invoice. 

Adopted 
 

YES - Unanimously 

For  
Against  

Abstention  

 


